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NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM

NOTICE is hereby given that a possible quorum of members* of the

Board of Adjustment and the L. I.F. E. Advisory Board may be in attendance and
participate as citizens in a City- Wide Beautification Workshop on Thursday,
July 14, 2016, at 7: 00 p. m. in the CenterPoint Energy Community Center, Second
Floor of the Bellaire Family Aquatic Center, 7001 Fifth Street, Bellaire, Texas
77401.
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Tracy L. Dfltton, TRMC
City Clerk
City of Bellaire, Texas

Members of the City of Bellaire Board of Adjustment and L. I.F. E.  Advisory

Board include:

Board of Adjustment L.I.F. E. Advisory Board

Jill Almaguer Barbara Davis

James P. Avioli, Sr.     Maxine W. Epstein

Debbie Karakowsky Roberta Murray
Jed Mandel Kevin Newman

Amar Raval Trish Parrack

Samir Sinha Carmen Ulabarro

William E. Stone, III Pat Westwood

CERTIFICATE

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the " Notice of Possible Quorum" of the
Board of Adjustment and L. I. F. E.  Advisory Board set forth above regarding a City- Wide
Beautification Workshop to be held on Thursday,  July 14,  2016,  at 7: 00 p. m.  in the

CenterPoint Energy Community Center was posted on the City' s official bulletin board located
on an outside west wall of City Hall,  7008 South Rice Avenue,  Bellaire; Texas,  a place

convenient and readily accessible to the general public at all times, and that said " Notice of

Possible Quoru  " was posted on the following date and at the stated time:   Friday, July 8,
2016, at 0 a. m./ allip

joati 01410-4.

Tracy L. Dutton, TRMC
City Clerk
City of Bellaire, Texas
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This facility is wheelchair accessible and accessible parking spaces are available.  Requests for

accommodations or interpretive services must be made 48 hours prior to this meeting.  Please

contact the 'City of Bellaire' s ADA Coordinator, Yolanda Williams, at ( 713) 662- 8270 or FAX

713) 662- 8212.

CERTIFICATE OF REMOVAL

I, the undersigned authority, do hereby certify that the " Notice of Possible Quorum" of the
Board of Adjustment and L. I. F. E. Advisory Board set forth on the preceding page regarding a
City- Wide Beautification Workshop to be held on Thursday, July 14, 2016, at 7: 00 p. m. in the
CenterPoint Energy Community Center was removed by me from the City' s official bulletin
board located on an outside west wall of City Hall, 7008 South Rice Avenue, Bellaire, Texas,
on the day of 2016, at a. m./ p. m.   I

hereby certify further that said " Notice of Possible Quorum" remained posted continuously for
at least 72 hours preceding the scheduled time of said Workshop.

Tracy L. Dutton, TRMC
City Clerk
City of Bellaire, Texas
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